
Your Guide to Lateral Flow Testing

 

Why?
As you will be aware, all students have been asked to take part in Lateral Flow
Testing.
This is due to scientific findings that some individuals may carry Covid-19 but
display no symptoms.
To help us keep everyone safe, we are following Government guidance and asking
all students and staff to take part in testing. The testing is highly recommended but
is not compulsory.

Where?
The testing will take place in the Sports Hall initially, once you have completed 3
tests in school, you will be asked to carry out testing at home instead. The kits for
home testing will be provided free of charge. 
How?

What?
Lateral Flow Testing is a form of Covid-19 testing offered to individuals who are
displaying no symptoms, and offers a result in 30 minutes. You may have heard it
called "rapid testing" due to the short time frame in which you'll receive your results.



The tests are quick and painless, lasting less than 1 minute. You may feel some
slight discomfort when performing the test - this is normal!
The testing bay is private (See images below) so nobody will see you perform
your test. The only person in the bay will be one member of staff to support you
or answer any questions you may have. 

School is Covid safe. Testing bays will be cleaned in line with Government
regulations and maintained at the highest standard of cleanliness.

Finally.... You're not alone! Staff are being tested too so have first
hand experience. 

 
If you feel nervous or anxious please speak to us.

 

Reasons Not To Worry

What If It's Positive?
Firstly, don't panic! Your results will be sent to the email address and mobile phone
number you provided at registration. If you test positive at school you will be asked
to go home to begin 10 days of self isolation, along with anyone you live with or
have come into contact with. Once you've completed your isolation period, if
nobody else in your house has shown symptoms, you will return to school. 
If you test positive using the home test kit, you must complete an NHS PCR test, in
line with Government regulations, at a testing centre. This can be booked by
visiting: www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
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